
From: ROSLYN MOODY   
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:19 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Hillcrest Mall 

  

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

  

As a resident of Richmond Hill since 1979, I read your notice of proposed high density residential 
development to replace Hillcrest Mall.  It is of grave concern to even think that the one anchor that has 
kept myself and many other residents of Richmond Hill from moving away, could possibly be done away 
with.  We have lived through a lot of changes here, some good, some not so good, but at least knowing 
that we have a high standard neighborhood mall at our doorstep, is the one thing that keeps many of us 
here.  I would also hate to think of Yonge Street being any more busy than it already is.  As of the last 
couple years, many residents cut through side streets rather than have to navigate through the storms of 
newly created blockages just trying to get home. 

 In summary, the high standard of living in Richmond Hill will no longer be what we would like it to be.  If 
this is your goal, then by all means put up the rental apartment buildings.  Some things have to be 
learned the hard way. 

  

Roslyn Moody 

40 Baif Blvd. Unit #111 

Richmond Hill, ON 
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